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Consulate General of India, Jaffna distributes dry  rations to underprivileged Families in Mannar District
	On the occasion of Eid-al-Adha, the Consulate General of India in Jaffna distributed dry rations to 150 underprivileged families in Mannar district on June 17. The event was attended by Consul General Shri. Sai Murali, Shri. R Nagarajan, Consul, SLFP Mannar Coordinator Faris, and SLFP Managing Director of Mannar District Zulfiqar. 
2.	Consul General Shri. Sai Murali, in his address during the event, conveyed warm Eid-al-Adha greetings to all attendees. He reiterated the Indian government’s dedication to conducting more public outreach programs and enhancing community engagement in the days ahead.
3.	Members of the Muslim community present at the event expressed their heartfelt gratitude to the Indian government for the assistance provided on the special occasion of Eid-al-Adha. They emphasized the significance of this initiative on such a meaningful day for the community, underscoring the commitment of the Indian government towards community welfare and engagement.
4.	A few representative photographs are enclosed.
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